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We were lucky enough to have a visit from two
policemen and their riot van who let us get in (and
thankfully) out of the cell in the back! We also had
a visit from a paramedic and her ambulance which
was very exciting.

This half term our topic in KS2 is ‘Where does
water come from?’.  As part of this topic,
we have been looking at the water
cycle, understanding where water comes
from and its importance for us. We have
carried out some exciting experiments
with water to understand the cycle fully.

In English we have enjoyed reading and exploring
‘The snail and the whale’ story, with students using
lots of props to retell the story themselves. Some
students will be writing their own story with new
characters that they have created.
 
We started the topic with a fun water party on the
field and we are ending it with a visit to ‘The
National Marine Aquarium’ to see all of the marine
life featured in the book. (Apart from the Whale!).

Next half term our topic is ‘How do people Travel’.

As Summer is starting to show
signs of arriving, please send
students in wearing cool clothing
as our classrooms can get quite
warm!

Please apply suncream to your
child before they leave home
and send in a named suncream
bottle, so we can re-apply it at
break times.  A named hat and
named water bottle would also
be good.

We also ask that students wear
appropriate footwear to school.  
Thank you so much!

Last term’s topic ‘How do I call the
emergency services?’ was enjoyed
by all and really captured our
student’s interest.


